
From: John Mcvey [mailto:john.mcvey@bcpcouncil.gov.uk]  

Sent: 24 April 2020 12:02 

To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 

Cc: Councillor Andy Hadley <Andy.Hadley@bcpcouncil.gov.uk>; Richard Pincroft 

<richard.pincroft@bcpcouncil.gov.uk>; Julian McLaughlin <julian.mclaughlin@bcpcouncil.gov.uk> 

Subject: Bournemouth – Swanage Motor Road and Ferry Company Ltd – Toll Increase Application Feb 202 

 

F.A.O. Ms S Zamenzadeh. 

 

Please find attached a letter from BCP Council regarding the requested toll increase from the Bournemouth 

– Swanage Motor Road Ferry Company Ltd. 

 

Regards, 

 

John McVey 

 

John McVey 

Sustainable Transport Policy Manager 

Growth and Infrastructure 

T. 01202 262221 

john.mcvey@bcpcouncil.gov.uk 

bcpcouncil.gov.uk 

Sign up to BCP Council’s email news service 

 

DISCLAIMER: This email and any files transmitted with it may be confidential, legally privileged and 

protected in law and are intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. The copyright 

in all documentation is the property of BCP Council (Bournemouth. Christchurch and Poole Council) and 

this email and any documentation must not be copied or used other than as strictly necessary for the purpose 

of this email, without prior written consent which may be subject to conditions. Any view or opinions 

presented are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of BCP Council. BCP Council 

reserves the right to inspect incoming and outgoing emails. If you have received this email in error please 

contact the sender by return and confirm that its contents have been destroyed. 
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